AIl DIINR Members, (Message sent to all D11 MEMBERS - no need to FORWARD)
Please read the important information below from Cal Boating regarding promotional materials.
If the situation changes, I will be one of the 1st to know and will pass along any changes.

BTW-2011 ABC's are not yet available. However there is still a supply of 2010's in stock. Please order
these and if necessary use a "For More Information" label over the year.

Mike Lauro DSO-VE

To: All Boating Safety Partners,
Promotional Material-

"As part of continuing efforts to cut costs and tackle California’s budget gap, Governor Jerry Brown
directed all state agencies and departments to stop buying and distributing free giveaway and gift items
— such as key chains, coffee mugs and squeeze toys.

The Department of Boating and Waterways (DBW) apologizes for the inconvenience, as it knows that
its promotional materials are used by partners, such as you, to provide clean, safe and convenient

access to California’s waterways.  DBW welcomes you to continue carrying out this message by
directing boaters to its Web site or by ordering publications. Should the order be lifted or exemptions
be made, information will be posted on the materials ordering system web page.

Sorry for the inconvenience."

Thank you
Melissa Verduzco

California Dept. of Boating and Waterways Safety and Education Unit Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T



